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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

NoAS?

O T ey
Division Advisory No. 6 O, s. 2025

2 1JUL 2005
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for
the information of DepEd Capiz officials, personnel/staff, as well as the
concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

Attached is letter from Philippine Red Cross Capiz Chapter regarding the
CPR Caravan from July 17, 2025 until October 16, 2025.

Please be advised that the undersigned interposes no objection to said
activity provided participation is voluntary, and with the advise to ensure
compliance with DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to
Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith, ,
DepEd Order No. 12, s. 2025 titled Multi-Year Implementing Guidelines on
the School Calendar and Activities, and DepEd Memorandum No. 41, s.
2024 titled Reiteration of the “No Collection Policy” in School. The details
and overview of this program are attached for reference.

For more information and verification, contact:

KENNY BAJANDE, RN, EMT

Chapter Service Representative of Disaster
Philippine Red Cross Capiz Chapter
Macopa St. Tiza, Roxas City

Mobile No. (036) 6211-125 or 09276816493

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 620 2371
Email Address ‘ l.gov
Website: hitp://
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PHILIPPINE RED CROSS
Capiz Chapter

Provincial Park, Barangay Tiza, Roxas City, Capiz 5800

“Always First, Always Ready, Albways There”

July 9, 2025

MR. ROEL F. BERMEJO, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Capiz Division Roxas City, Capiz

Dear Sir Bermejo,

Humanitarian Greetings!

Cardiovascular disease is the leading cause of death in the country, and its unpredictability is a major
concern. It can strike without warning, leaving victims' relatives with a tremendous psychological and
emotional burden. The passage of Republic Act No. 10871 was a direct response to this event. This
law aims to protect and promote the public's right to health and instill health consciousness. It ensures
citizens are equipped with the necessary knowledge and basic skills to respond to health emergencies
like cardiac arrest. The celebration of National CPR Day, which began on July 16, 2018 and officially
declared last March 27, 2024 through Proclamation No. 511, supports the implementation of RA No.
10871.

Philippine Red Cross- Capiz Chapter joins the celebration with the theme “SHAPING CULTURE: Towards
CPR-ready Philippines” and will conduct CPR Caravan from July 17, 2025 until October 16, 2025.

In line with this, we would like to seek approval from your good office to conduct the Lecture
Demonstration on the available date and time of the schools in Capiz Division.

Your positive response in this matter will be highly appreciated and well help us deliver humanitarian
services to communities. Should you have any concern, you may contact KENNY BAJANDE, RN, EMT,
Chapter Service Representative for Disaster Management Services at 09276816493 or email us at
capiz@redcross.org.ph. Thank you very much!

Respectfully yours,
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